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Haselbury Campus has been a hive of new and exciting 
opportunities this half term.

Firstly, we kicked off our Saturday ‘school-based tutoring 
programme’, designed to provide opportunities for 
students to catch-up on any education and experiences 
lost due to Covid. This programme has helped our year 
9s narrow gaps in their education, experience more social 
opportunities with peers and learn about their transition 
to the ‘Learning for Life Campus’ next September.

As the year progresses, Year 9 pupils who will be leaving 
us this year will go through an extensive transition 
programme to prepare them and their parents/carers 
for their move to our Learning for Life Campus, situated 
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Reading continues to be a cornerstone of our curriculum, 
which we celebrated recently for World Book Day. To 
see so many of our pupils sharing their favourite books 
and characters was amazing – it was special to see so 
many staff joining in the fun too!

Additionally, we welcomed parents/carers to our coffee 
mornings this half-term. These catchups have been so 
popular that they will be held every Thursday. Some 
weeks will see specialist visitors and speakers that will 
help inform our parents/carers. If you would like to 
attend, please join us at the Haselbury Campus from 
9:30am – 11:00am on Thursdays or contact reception 
for more information.

Finally, we would like to share after-school clubs are fully 
up and running once again! It is delightful to offer these 
opportunities once again. If you would like 
any information on these clubs, please 
contact your child’s class teacher or 
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Tom Collier
Head of Campus, Haselbury

EVENTS & KEY DATES

SAFEGUARDING
The mobile phone messaging app ‘Whatsapp’ 

has a minimum age of use, which is 16 years old.

Please ensure mobile phone use is being 
monitored as there have been a number of 

incidents where pupils have been messaging 
one another inappropriately.

CAMPUS 
UPDATE 

Start of Summer Term for Pupils and Staff

Tuesday 19th April 

Additional Bank Holiday/Platinum Jubilee 
(school closed)

Friday 27th May 

End of Spring Term (1:30pm)

Friday 1st April 

Early May Bank Holiday (school closed)

Monday 2nd May

Summer half-term holiday week

Week 30th May


